
The SNAME Technical and Research Program 
will host the 2025 International Conference 
of Fast Sea Technology (FAST ‘25) on 
Wednesday, October 29, just before the 
start of SMC 2025 in Norfolk, Virginia.

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 29
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA

ALL SPONSORSHIPS INCLUDE:
4 �Recognition on the SMC 2025 

website and mobile app

4 �Logo placement on slides          
and signage throughout the   
FAST Conference
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BREAKFAST 	 $2,500
•  �Logo prominently displayed on event signage 

and presentation screen
•  �Logo on tent cards
•  ��Opportunity to provide brochures / materials 

for each table
•  �Push notification announcing sponsored event 

on mobile app

LUNCH	
•  ��Logo prominently displayed on event signage 

and presentation screen
•  �Logo on tent cards
•  ��Opportunity to provide brochures / materials 

for each table
•  ��Push notification announcing sponsored event 

on mobile app

AM REFRESHMENT
BREAK	 $1,500 EACH

•  ��Logo prominently displayed on event signage 
and presentation screen

•  �Logo on tent cards
•  ��Push notification announcing sponsored event 

on mobile app

RECEPTION	 $3,500
•  �Logo prominently displayed on event signage 

and presentation screen
•  ��Logo on tent cards
•  ��Logo on cocktail napkins
•  �Push notification announcing sponsored event 

on mobile app

SESSION SPONSOR	 $4,000 EACH

MORNING OR AFTERNOON 

•  �2 minutes of podium time at beginning of 
session to introduce speaker(s)

•  �Logo prominently displayed on event signage 
and presentation screen

•  ��Logo on tent cards
•  �Opportunity to provide brochures / materials 

for each table
•  �Push notification announcing sponsored event 

on mobile app

The FAST conference dates back to 1991, when two astute professors from Norway 
recognized the needs to bring international minds together to foster the sharing of 
information associated with large high speed craft. The impetus for this recognized need 

was the introduction of the large, high speed ferry industry, and over the years its papers have 
covered a wide range of relevant topics on all types of high performance vessels. The conference 
always attracted a large delegation of design and research professionals from across the maritime 
community, The last FAST Conference was held in 2021 in conjunction with the SNAME Maritime 
Convention in Providence, Rhode Island.  FAST is back in 2025 and will be held in conjunction 
with the SNAME Maritime Convention; this year in Norfolk, VA. Hampton Roads is home to the 
U.S. Navy Combatant Craft Center, designers of high speed craft, and a vibrant power boating 
community.  FAST will be an opportunity for designers and researchers to explore and discuss 
the latest developments in the high performance craft segment of our industry. The technical 
program is intended to attract representatives from all the different disciplines associated with 
high speed craft design, with a focus on advanced digital design processes and techniques.

FOR INFORMATON ABOUT 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:
JEFF BOWLES	
jeffrey.b.bowles@leidos.com

Gain recognition and 
exposure with sponsorship 
opportunities to reach this 
influential audience:

SOLD


